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THE POOL IS OPEN!!!!!! COME ON IN! 

Pool Hours:  DAWN to DUSK 

Please read and follow all new pool rules posted in 

the pool area and also remember that the following 

still apply: 

-   No diving or jumping allowed. 

-  All children under 12 must be accompanied by      

            an adult. 

-  Place a towel on the chairs to protect them from    

            staining. 

-   Divider must be across small pool at all times. 

Spa Hours:  7:00 AM to DUSK 

-         NO children under 12. 

- No submerging. 

- No bathing or hair washing. 

**ALL recreational facilities will be locked at 

10:00 PM and opened at Dawn.  

 

BINGO 

Wednesday, November 2 and 16 at 7:30 PM 

WINNERS: October 5 - Len Lands for the ”X” $100. 

and Lee Georgi the Jackpot $150.   

October 19 - Christine Eberhard for the “X” $100. 

and Barb Hamilton for the Jackpot $150.  

 

WOMEN’S ASSOCIATION 

Saturday, November 5 at 9:00 AM in the 

Brandywine Room. 

 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 

On Sunday, November 6 between 2-4 PM, the 

Activities Committee will celebrate the opening of 

the new pool at poolside. All are welcome. Bring 

friends and family.  There will be no sign up and no 

charge for this event.  Please join us. 

 

COMPUTER CLUB 

After 15 years Mike and I have reluctantly decided 

that the meeting on Tue, November 8 at 1:00 PM 

will be the FINAL meeting of the club.  We feel it has 

stagnated while the attendance has fallen to a level 

which questions us to continue. Mike, Computer 

Medics, will continue his discourse on the handout 

“Frequently Asked Questions”.  Members should 

have received an attachment for the revised copy of 

the handout.                        tondecker@comcast.net 

 

BOOK CLUB 

We have much to be thankful for in Brandywine 

including our fine library in the Tennis Clubhouse. 

Come   Tuesday, November 8 at 10:00 AM to the 

Book Club meeting, right by the library door, when 

we will discuss some of the books found there as 

well as residents other “good reads”.  New residents 

are always welcome.               Jean Zender 267-0951 

 

 
VETERAN’S DAY Friday, Nov 11 at 5:30 PM   

The Activities Committee will hold a Covered Dish 

Dinner in the Brandywine Room and around the 

pool.  If you come, please bring an entrée to feed 10 

people.  We plan to honor our Brandywine Veterans 

with a “Salute to Veterans” cake.  There is no charge 

and no sign up for this dinner.  Questions?  454-0077 

                                  

COUPONS FOR VETERANS 

Please clip coupons for our military (must be 

clipped).  Coupons are sent once a month by Lee  

Memorial for use at the PX.  Please put coupons 

(even expired ones) in the large tan envelopes in the 

Brandywine Room and Puzzle Room. Thank you,      

                                         Elizabeth Phelps 275-5384 

 

WINE GLASS PAINTING CLASS 

Friday, November 18 at 2:00 PM in the Brandywine 

Room.  The charge is $10. The instructor, Marcia, 

will supply 2 glasses and paints.  You can pay her 

directly.  Depending on interest, there may be 

additional classes.  No sign up, but please call 

Dorothy Aneiro 4354-0077 so that Marcia will have 

sufficient supplies. 

 

MURDER MYSTERY TRAIN 

We now have a date for this event – Saturday, 

November 19 at 6:30 PM. Many have already signed 

on and we now have a group rate of $89.04 pp.  Any 

one who still wishes to join us, please call Dorothy 

and Mike Aneiro 454-077 before November 4. 

 

MEN’S CLUB 

Saturday, November 19 at 9:30 AM in the Tennis 

Clubhouse. All men are invited to join us at the 

November meeting.  It’s just good fellowship, coffee, 

rolls and Door Prizes. David Greenberg will talk on 

model airplanes (some have wing spans of over five 

feet) and local flying club activities.  New to 

Brandywine, this is a good way to get acquainted!!   

Come to the Clubhouse Saturday 

               .                                   Ed Zender 267-0951 

 

GARDEN CLUB NEWS 

The Brandywine Garden Club will meet Monday, 

November 21 at 1:00 PM. As of this date, we will 

have someone making a Thanksgiving centerpiece at 

this meeting.  All residents are invited to join the club 

and the first year’s dues are waived.  Remember: 

Current members may pay their dues of $10 at any of 

the next meetings.           Mary Meyerhans 482-0001 

 

NEW RESIDENTS 

A warm welcome to our new residents: Phil Lasko & 

Eleanor Gargin-Lasko, Brian & Rebecca Trainer, 

Victor and Elaine Howard, and Kevin & Edna Walsh. 

 



 

 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU 

Thank you all for the party, cards and words of 

encouragement. In the three years that I was at 

Brandywine I met and worked with some really 

wonderful people and I am grateful having that 

time with you all.  You have a great sense of 

community which makes you all very special. 

Thank you, Rene    

 

 
Our THANKSGIVING DINNER  will be on 

Thursday, November 24 at 5:30 PM.  this year’s 

event will be catered and the cost will be $15 per 

person.  Our menu will consist of Turkey, Gravy, 

Mashed Potatoes, Dressing, Vegetables, Rolls and 

Cranberry sauce.  We will have pies for Dessert. 

Remember to bring your own place setting (dinner 

plate and silverware). Sign-up will be on Monday, 

November 14 from 1-3 PM.  As this is a catered 

event, there can be no latecomers once the order is 

placed.  If you cannot come to signup, please call in 

advance to the sign-up.  Call either Mary Meyerhans 

482-0001 or Merrily Francis 482-5679.   

 

BROADWAY PALM MATINEE 

 There is still time to sign up for the Wednesday, 

November 30 Christmas special at Broadway Palm.  

Group cost is $51.00 all inclusive.  Please make 

checks out to Dorothy Aneiro.   Interested?  

Call 454-9977 by November 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EMPLOYEE CHRISTMAS FUND 

It’s that time of year once again when we thank our 

employees by making a contribution to the Employee 

Christmas Fund (envelope attached).  We have Trudy, 

in the office; Rosalio, Perry and Leland; Mary, our 

cleaning person; and all of our gatekeepers, who 

benefit from this fund.  The amount you give is up to 

you-just keep in mind all they do for us when you 

make your contribution.  I will be distributing checks 

to them the middle of December so they have them 

before the holiday.  Any questions, please call Mary 

Meyerhans at 482-0001. 

LAMP POST CAPS 

Holiday decorating time is fast approaching!  Get 

your hand made red lamp post caps at the next 

Sewing Club meeting Tue, November 1 at 1:30 PM 

in the Tennis clubhouse.  The cost is $8.00 per cap.  

Correct change would e appreciated.  Caps will be 

available at Sewing Club meetings each Tuesday in 

November or by calling Lynn at 437-6798.  Wouldn’t 

it be great if every lamp post in Brandywine had a red 

cap?! 

 

 

 

 

TOYS FOR TOTS 

As you might know or not, the Marines no longer 

collect Toys for Tots and the Salvation Army has 

taken this on, actually for the past 12 years.  I have 

been in charge for the toy drive here in Brandywine 

for the past 4 years and have seen a big drop in 

donations.  So this year we have decided not to 

participate.  We have found out that a lot of churches 

do participate and the Salvation Army has many drop 

off locations.  Thank you all for your support over the 

years.                                 Merrily Francis 482-5679 

 

 

LOOKING AHEAD________________________ 
 

BRANDYWINE FASHION LUNCHEON 

Friday, December 9 at 11:30 AM in the West 

Brandywine Room.  Cost is $10. Clothes from 

Anthony’s will be modeled by our residents.  Wine 

will be served with lunch. A silent auction will be 

held to add to the fun. So bring along some extra 

dollars. We are asking you to bring a canned good for 

the Food Bank.  Signup is Monday November 28 

from 1-3 PM in the Brandywine Room.  Questions? 

Merrily Francis 482-5679 or Kay Wyatt 437-4637.   

 

WINE AND CHEESE PARTY 

Sunday, December 18 at 6:00 PM in the 

Brandywine Room.    As it the custom for this party, 

the Activities Committee will provide the Wine and 

Cheese and we ask attendees to bring a substantial 

hors d’oeuvre and inform the committee at sign up 

what you plan to bring. Signup is Monday, 

December 12, from 1-3 PM.  This year it was 

decided that we would NOT have a Golf Cart parade 

but will have a house decorating contest.  Questions? 

Call Mike and Dorothy Aneiro 454-0077. 

 

CLASSIFIED_____________________________ 

FOR SALE: FAX Machine Intelli Fax, Very Good 

Condition $25.00.  Call Jim at 239-482-7289 

______________________________________________ 

RENTAL:  1 Year Lease $1275. Per Month. 1304 S. 

Brandywine Circle #3.  Call Glen Chase 412-498-7928 

______________________________________________ 

FOR SALE:  HP LaserJet Pro MFP M127fw All-in-One 

PRINTER, Copier, Scanner and Fax.  Black and White, 

Wireless. $75. Or Best Offer.  219-6480 

_______________________________________________ 

ESTATE SALE:  1250 Medinah Drive---------FRI 11/04  

And SAT 11/05 9:00-1:00.  Vintage Furniture –Living Rm 

Set w/ Tables, Lamps, Chairs, assorted small Tables 

w/marble and Bookcases.  Dinning Rm has white Table 

w/pecan top, Leaves and Pads, 4 matching Chairs and 2 

slipper Chairs.  And of course, Pictures, Paintings, Kitchen 

stuff and lots of chachkies.  

_______________________________________________ 

FOR SALE: Brand New “Portable BUTANE STOVE”  

and Fuel” $49.  Twin BEDS $250, chaise LOUNGE $175. 

Marble Table Lamp $200.  482-0533 

_______________________________________________ 

WANTED:  Brandywine Resident is looking to RENT 

a GARAGE, or PART OF A GARAGE to park a 

vehicle that is used approximately 2 times a mo. 

 646-789-3669 
_______________________________________________ 

 

Water aerobics has returned to Brandywine 
on Tuesday and Friday from 9:00 to 10:00  


